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Columbus Laboratories
503 Mng benue
Columbus, Ohio 43201
Telephone (614) 424-6424
Telen 24-5454

March 18, 1980

Mr. Douglas Weiss
License Fee Management Branch
Silver Spring Office
Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Weiss:

(1) Our letter of February 8,1980 for
Amendnent to Certificate of
Compliance No. 71-5957

(2) Your letter of March 3, 1980

Enclosed is our check for $2,110 for the balance due on the fee for license
review under Category llB of Section 170.31 of Part 170.

Our previous check for $690 was sent since our interpretation of Section
170.31 of Part 170 it that the specific contents for which this amendment

-
-

is made come under Category llc even though the cask also can be used
for contents which fall under Category llB.

We are aware, however, that only actual costs incurred are charged and
that the amount of overpayment is refunded. Therefore, in order to expedite
the license review, we are submitting the additional funds you requested
though we do not fully agree that the amendment review comes under
Category llB.

Sincerely,

*~

' 4*
-Ilchard J." Burian
Principal Research Engineer
Nuclear and Flow Systems Section
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